Murata Power Solutions

PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE NOTICE
May 6, 2011
Dear Customer,

Murata Power Solutions (MPS) hereby gives official notification that the following product(s)
you may have purchased from us are becoming obsolete with immediate effect:

Model Number Recommended alternative
VKA100LS05-1C UCH-5/20-D24N-C
VKA100LS05C UCH-5/20-D24P-C
VKA100LS12C No Recommendation
VKA100LS15C No Recommendation
VKA100LS24C No Recommendation
VKA100LS2V5F No Recommendation
VKA100MS05-1C UCH-5/30-D48N-C
VKA100MS12C UCH-12/12.5-D48P-C
VKP60LT312C No Recommendation
VKP60LT315C No Recommendation
VKP60LT512C No Recommendation
VKP60LT515C No Recommendation
VKP60MT515 No Recommendation

Via this notice we are offering our existing customers for these products the opportunity for a
last time or lifetime buy (LTB) and we will accept orders until 7/31/11. Please note that this LTB
will be subject to a minimum order quantity of 200 pcs. unless product is available from stock.
Multiple releases will be accepted with a constraint that no releases may be scheduled past a ship
date of 1/31/12. Pricing for these products will be granted through the SPR (Special Price
Request) process. Once placed, LTB orders cannot be cancelled, rescheduled, or returned for
any reason other than product quality. Quality issues need to be identified and communicated
within 30 days of shipment.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact your local MPS Representative,
Distributor, or Regional Sales Manager at http://www.murata-ps.com/offices.html.




